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Paul Beauchamp
Grindle Cottage|
Lowside
Calver
Hope Valley S32 3XQ
        

                                                                                                                                       2016



Dear Paul,

Power System Services Ltd Pension Scheme
I write with reference to your pension benefits held with Old Mutual, and in particular the transfer of that scheme to your SSAS.

Old Mutual have advised that your pension commencement  lump  sum (PCLS) entitlement, as at  05/04/2006 exceeded 25%  of  the available fund  on that date. Therefore if you transfer the cash value of this to your SSAS, based on a fund value of £70207, the lump sum would reduce from £37001 to 17550, based on these figures. This means that you would pay income tax on the difference of £19451. HMRC permit in certain situations for people to protect the higher lump sum and I set out how this will apply here.

Although the lump sum paid is still a pension commencement lump sum, it is normally referred to as a scheme-specific lump sum and the protection as scheme-specific lump sum protection. I have used those terms here. For scheme-specific protection to apply, three conditions must be satisfied:

the scheme from which benefits are paid must be either the scheme in which the rights were held on 5 April 2006 (the original scheme) or a registered pension scheme to which the rights were transferred as part of a block transfer or a registered pension scheme to which the final transfer in a series of block transfers has been made. 
The value of the individual’s uncrystallised lump sum rights in the scheme on 5 April 2006 was more than 25% of the value of their uncrystallised pension rights in the scheme on that date – again that appears to be the position here. The third requirement is that you must become entitled to all of your pension and lump sum rights (that were not in payment on 5 April 2006) under the scheme on the same day. From the enquiries I have made this is satisfied.

In this case, for that protection to be migrated to your SSAS, it must consist of a block transfer.

The rule is that it has to represent  in a single transaction all the sums and assets held which relates to you and, if there has been another member of your Old Mutual scheme in the past, at least one other member to your SSAS. 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.   

Yours faithfully


For Pension Practitioner. Com
Enc.
Daws House, 33-35 Daws Lane, London. NW7 4SD
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